


Any monies provided to Timberlin Creek Elementary PTO or its vendors for any PTO sponsored event, 
membership or merchandise are non-refundable.  Such monies will be considered a donation to 
Timberlin Creek Elementary PTO.  In the case of defective merchandise, the defective merchandise 
may be returned to PTO within 10 days of purchase for an exchange of the same or like in equal 
value merchandise. 

http://www.timberlincreekpto.com 

Holiday House Frequently Asked Questions

When will my student shop? 
Your student will be visiting the TCE Holiday House December 2 
through 6, 2019. Your student’s teacher will let you know which 
day the class is going shopping together.  

How much should my student budget for gifts? 
Most gifts range in price from $2.00 to $6.00. 

What do I need to do? 
We will provide a Shopping Budget Envelope. This envelope 
allows you and your student to decide the amount to spend on 
each person. Parent volunteers will assist your student with 
holiday shopping. Look for the envelope in your student’s Eagle 
folder next week. 
After you receive the envelope, do the following: 
1. Write the total amount of money available for shopping.
2. Send the envelope including the money in with your student
Monday, December 2, 2019.

How do I pay? 
Cash simplifies the shopping experience. However, if you send a 
check, estimate (as close as possible) what your student will 
spend. We will give no more than $2.00 in change for checks. 
Make checks payable to TCE PTO.


	HH2019Info.pdf
	Flyer_HolidayHouse_2018-4_Part2.pdf
	When will my student shop?
	How much should my student budget for gifts?
	What do I need to do?
	How do I pay?





